
Board of Education Information
To: Board of Education

From: Matt Rich

Date: December 10, 2024

Re: Approve Resignation of Anthony Giuliano

Recommendation:

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the resignation of paraprofessional
Anthony Giuliano with a final work day of December 18, 2024.

Background Information:

Anthony was the first paraprofessional to join us as part of our partnership with Elmhurst
University. Under this partnership, Anthony worked 2 days a week as a paraprofessional while
working on his degree in Special Education. Anthony is resigning in order to take an internship
working with students with significant and profound disabilities next semester. We wish Anthony
luck in this next step of his career.


